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Curious        kind        connected

This Week at Treloweth – Living
Our Values: Curious, Kind, and
Connected

As we come to the end of our
first full week of the summer
term, things have generally felt
wonderfully calm across the
school. It’s been a quiet but
purposeful week, with children
fully immersed in their learning
across the curriculum. There’s a
real buzz around our new writing
units- pupils and teachers alike
are enjoying them, and the
results already are impressive!
It’s also been a joy to see drama
and oracy bringing learning to
life in so many classrooms.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 2nd May 2025

Year 5
residential:
Monday 12  Mayth

Last day of term:
Friday 23  Mayrd

Year 6
residential:
Monday 16  Juneth

Chartwells taster
session:
Wednesday 18th
June
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Well done to our Diamonds
of the Week!

As always, if you have any worries or
concerns, please don’t hesitate to speak to

a member of the team- we are always
happy to listen and to work in partnership

to ensure every child flourishes here at
Treloweth.

Wishing you a relaxing long weekend;
fingers crossed for the return of the

sunshine!

Warm regards
Mrs French

VE DAY
Thursday 8th May marks the 80th

anniversary of VE Day. To mark this event
we invite all children to come school in red,

white and/or blue.
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H e l l o  T r e l o w e t h ,
M y  n a m e  i s  J o s h u a  a n d  I  a m  g o i n g  t o  e x p l a i n  t o  y o u

w h a t  I  h a v e  b e e n  d o i n g  o v e r  t h e  l a s t  f e w  m o n t h s .
I ’ v e  b e e n  c o l l e c t i n g  m e d a l s  s i n c e  C h r i s t m a s .  M y  d a d

i n s p i r e d  m e  t o  s e t  o u t  o n  t h i s  j o u r n e y  b e c a u s e  h e
w a l k s  a  l o n g  w a y .

T h e  L o n d o n  c h a l l e n g e  w a s  7 5  m i l e s  o r  1 2 1  k m .
T h e  C h i n e s e  m e d a l  t o o k  m e  5 8  d a y s ,  1 2 1  m i l e s  o r  2 5 9

k m .
I  a m  n o w  t r y i n g  t o  c o m p l e t e  a  N o r w a y  c h a l l e n g e

( c o v e r i n g  t h e  s a m e  d i s t a n c e  a s  t h e  c o a s t  o f  N o r w a y )
t o  a c h i e v e  a n o t h e r  m e d a l ,  w h i c h  I ’ m  v e r y  e x c i t e d

a b o u t ,  a s  i t ’ s  t h e  l o n g e s t  o n e  I ’ v e  e v e r  d o n e .  I  w i l l
h a v e  t o  w a l k  o v e r  2 0 0 0 k m !

F r o m  J o s h u a
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 Accelerated Reader at Treloweth

 We're excited to be continuing to use Accelerated Reader
this term to support independent reading. After completing

the Read Write Inc. programme, children take a Star
Reading Test, which helps them find books that are just

right for their reading level (ZPD). After reading a book, they
complete a short quiz to check their understanding.
Parents can support by encouraging daily reading- a

minimum of 10 minutes a day, ideally 15–20 minutes. It’s
also really helpful to talk with your child about what they’ve

read and encourage them to take their quiz.

✨ Don’t forget: children can quiz on books from home or
the library- even if they’re not in our school collection. You

can use Google or AI tools to check if a book is the right
level. If you’re unsure, just ask your child’s teacher.

We love celebrating progress! Whether it’s earning a prize
from the book vending machine or becoming one of our

Millionaire Readers, there's always something to work
toward.



T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: Poldark!  

class Attendance winners
this week are:

4R

Who is more powerful? The King
or the Prime Minister? 

THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

House Point Results
25/4
328
377
371
309

2/5
567
506
549
538
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In Year 2, as part of our D.T. topic we
have been learning how to sew. We
practiced how to do a running stitch

as we develop our skills ready to
make a hand puppet.

In Year 3, we’ve been acting
out stories from the New
Testament. We learned

about Jesus and his disciples.

Year 2

Year 1 have been learning about the life and
inventions of Richard Trevithick. They worked
in groups to act out key moments from his life

and shared their performances with one
another. They had so much fun and were able
to recall all of the key facts! Great work, Year 1!

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams
Reception classes have been on a musical journey with
this week's class story 'We're going on a Bear Hunt'. We

explored playing a range of instruments: listened
carefully to the sounds they made and matched them

to the different settings in the book. We were so proud
of the children's listening and attention skills - great

work everyone!



In Year 5 we are
improving our coding

and furthering our
knowledge through
safe and detailed

research questions.

This week, Year 4 had a fantastic
time taking part in a pasty

making workshop! The children
learned all about the traditional

ingredients that go into a Cornish
pasty and even had a go at the
tricky art of crimping. It was a
wonderful morning celebrating

this Cornish staple!

Year 4

Year 6
Year 6 have started to explore their

new text- War Horse, by Michael
Morpurgo. This week, they have been
improvising one of the scenes- where
Joey, the horse, is bought by Albert's
father at the horse auction. There are
definitely some budding auctioneers

amongst the classes- taking bids thick
and fast! 

Year 5


